
 

 

 

INFORMATION 
Western Power’s proposed Access Arrangement revisions 

PRESENTATION SLIDES – PUBLIC FORUM 

The Economic Regulation Authority held a public forum on Western Power’s proposed 
revisions to its Access Arrangement for the third access arrangement period on 
14 November 2011. 

The forum included presentations by Lyndon Rowe, Chairman of the ERA, Doug Aberle, 
Managing Director of Western Power and Greg Watkinson, Chief Executive Officer of the 
ERA. The purpose of the forum was to help interested parties understand Western Power’s 
proposed revisions to the Access Arrangement for the Western Power Network and the 
ERA’s process for considering the proposal.  The forum also provided interested parties an 
opportunity to raise questions on Western Power’s proposed revisions and on the ERA’s 
process for assessing these revisions. 

A copy of the presentation slides from the public forum are available on the ERA’s website.   

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Tyson Self 
Manager Projects, Access 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
14 November 2011 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot_download/10047/2/public%20forum%20-%20presentation.pdf
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